Next Steps

We are currently working towards submitting the planning application to Moray Council this summer.

Thank You

Thank you for taking the time to join us at this event and for your interest in the proposed Edintore II Wind Farm.

We would very much value your feedback and would be grateful if you could take a few minutes to share your views and any comments on our proposals via our paper feedback forms or alternatively at www.edintore2windfarm.co.uk

Please note, comments submitted at this stage are not representations to the planning authority (The Moray Council). There will be an opportunity to make representations to The Moray Council when a formal application is made.

If you have any questions, want more information on our plans, then please get in touch at any time:

Email: info@edintore2windfarm.co.uk

Address: EDP Renewables

1 Lochrin Square92 Fountian Bridge

Edinburgh EH3 9QA

www.edintore2windfarm.co.uk





edp

renewables